Glen Arden Heights Civic Association, Inc.

Newsletter March 2025

Spring Cleanup March 24-April 4!

The City DOES NOT collect electronics, tires, propane tanks, paint, motor oil, pesticides, herbicides, pool chemicals or other household hazardous waste. Any questions, visit glenardenheights.com.

Your dues at work

Committee Accomplishments: pressure washing east wall, painting entrances/center planter.

Ongoing Expenses: \$225 monthly lawn care, \$35 bimonthly newsletter, \$165 new GAHCA Directory.

Future Expenses: \$300 for 17 replacement hedges (wholesale)

In order to keep up the impressive look of our community and its property value, as well, it takes each of us to contribute to it by sending \$75 annual dues via our website glenardenheights.com or sending a check to GAHCA in c/o Joyce Dorfman, 804 Arlington Boulevard, Altamonte Springs, FL 32701.

Thanks to:

Ryan Miller March Yard of the Month, 412 Monticello Drive.

Mitchell Anderson who donated blueberry trees on our east entrance and fertilizer for our Oranole hedges and our entrance ways.

Neighborhood Watch Signs:

We will he replacing north/east entrance signs and add a south entrance sign; these will be donated.

^{*}Enclosed is your Directory. If there are any discrepancies, we were unable to contact you.